
 
Meeting of the Council, Thursday, 6 February 2020 

 
Questions Under Standing Order A13 

 

A member may only submit three questions for consideration at each Council Meeting.  Each 
member will present their first question in turn, when all the first questions have been dealt with 
the second and third questions may be asked in turn.  The time for member’s questions will be 
limited to a total of 30 minutes. 
 

Question (1) by 
Councillor O’Dwyer 
to the Cabinet 
Member for 
Infrastructure, 
Environment and 
Culture (Councillor 
Morey) 

Could I please have an update on the interactions, outcome and 
improvements to the Grade 2 listed property located at the bottom of 
Meadfoot Road. Previously known as the Rainbow Fun House. This 
has been empty and derelict for a considerable period of time leading 
to multiple antisocial incidents and a fire. 

Question (2) by 
Councillor Brown to 
the Chairman of the 
Harbour Committee 
(Councillor Amil) 

I understand that post Brexit there is the potential to significantly 
increase fishing opportunities for the UK’s fishermen.  As the 
Chairman of the Harbour Committee can you please advise me how 
Torbay Council and the Tor Bay Harbour Authority are influencing the 
fishing industry in order to ensure full maximisation of the 
opportunities that arise? 

 


